
friday@5 

Come and join us in The Backbencher Bar in Thorndon on 

Friday 10 August 

5.00pm – 7.00pm 

drinks, nibbles, and great conversation 

MINZ have hired the back bar at The Backbencher which is a short walk from the Mercy 

Centre and The Thorndon Hotel so you don’t have far to go  

To confirm your attendance email Kay at 

minz@mckenzieinstitute.org 


